
 

Mother’s Day Tea 
We will be holding an afternoon tea on Friday 29th March  
                                   from 2pm – 3pm. All Mums and 
                                   Grandparents are welcome. Please do let us 
                                   know if you would like to come so that we are 
                                   able to organise staff and food requirements 
                                   on the day.  
                                   Charity days 
                                      World Book week is week commencing 4th 
                                      March, children can bring in their favourite books 
and also dress up in their favourite characters.  
Comic Relief Day is on Friday 15th March and  
we will be joining in the celebrations. Please  
can children dress in red, we will be having lots  
of fun and party games on the day. We hope to  
have a surprise for the children on the day and  
we are currently trying to organise this! 
 
   

Facebook page 
The nursery has a Facebook 
page, please do visit our page 
regularly. We would love to see 

parents and carers  
involvement; make 
comments and 
post items of 

                     interest for other 
parents. The Facebook page is 
strictly for parents and carers of 
current children at the nursery  
 
Superstar Sports 

Our children thoroughly enjoy 

their session with the coaches 

from our sports company. This 

past term the children have 

learned all the skills involved in 

the game of Hockey and this 

term it will be tennis  
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Welcome to our spring term newsletter 
Staff 
Demi and Leanne completed their apprenticeships and have moved 
on to other nurseries. We have two new members of staff who have  
started their apprenticeship placements at the nursery, Amy and Lois, 
please do say hello to them 

 

 

  

                   

Key persons cover 
Each child has their own key person who  
oversees their learning and wellbeing at  
nursery. In the event of absence, all  
children have an allocated substitute,  
we have recently informed you of who  
your substitute keyperson is, this  
information is also displayed in the  
nursery, but please do ask a member  
of staff if you’d like further information. 
Library 
The nursery has a library, and we encourage children to take books home 
and enjoy them with their families. Please do remember to ask your child 
to choose a book to take home and remember to return it to the nursery. 
Please see Amy or Lois if you’d like to find out more information 

We hope all our children are 

enjoying their time at the 

nursery, please do see a staff 

member if there is anything 

you would like to discuss  

 

 

 

Primary school places 

Please do let Janet know which school your 

child will be going to, and also the date that 

they will be leaving the nursery, as this helps 

us to organise staff numbers over the summer 

months. Janet has also sent the funding 

forms, please send these back as soon as 

possible. Also if you are eligible for the  

 

 

extended 30 funded hours, please could you let Janet know and 

provide her with the code, national insurance number and the date 

of birth of the parent who is eligible. 

GDPR Thank you for completing the recent GDPR documents, 

please do keep us up to date with any changes, such as address, 

telephone number, authorised pick up persons etc  

 


